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STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

BRUCE KING ARTESIA DISTRICT OFFIiCE P.0. ORAWER DD
GOVERNOR ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO 88211

[508) 748-1283

July 19, 1994

Bill & Patsy Rich .
c/o 0il & Gas Rpts & Serv.
P.0. Box 755

Hobbs, NM 88240

Dear Mr. Rich

Upon reviewing the file on your Sulphate Sister SWD #1, Sec. 13,
T-25S, R-26E Eddy County New Mexico, we find that the pressure
limit on this well was increased from 457 PSI.to 1500 PSI with
the stipulation that a tracer survey be run every six months due
to the relatively shallow depth at which this well is completed.

We are requesting that a tracer survey be scheduled as soon as
possible because of the high injection pressure and that future
tracer surveys be run every six months thereafter.

Please notify the Oil Conservation Division at least twenty four
hours before the survey is to be run.

Attached is a copy of Mr. Ramey's letter of September 29, 1980
directing this survey to be done .

Truly,
=
Ray Sfrith
0il & Gas Inspector
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